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Public Input Sought on Cross City Trail Connection
 A St. Louis River Corridor Project

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth held a public meeting on December 10 to inform and layout potential route connections for the
Cross City Trail, a multi-purpose non-motorized paved trail, from Carlton Street westward to Becks Road. Over 70 people attended
the meeting but additional public input is needed on the current gap in the trail system. Anyone can submit comments online at
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CCTgap.

The survey will be available until January 4, 2016. A second public meeting will take place in first part of 2016 with
construction anticipated in 2017.

Background information on the project is available at the Cross City Trail Mini-master Plan web page, a St. Louis River
Corridor project, http://www.duluthmn.gov/st-louis-river-corridor/cross-city-trail/
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